
•	 Strict adherence to the Code of Student 
Conduct is critical during these times.

•	 Access to facilities and services will be 
significantly limited. 

•	 Official and unofficial student activities and 
gatherings will be discontinued.

•	 A pro-rated credit will be applied for housing 
and meal plans in accordance with financial 
aid guidelines. 

•	 Students with an outstanding balance after 
the application of the housing credit will not 

available for review in Banner.

•	 Course listings for the fall 2020 term are 
scheduled for release on Friday, March 20th.

•	 Students are encouraged to virtually 
meet with their academic advisor before 
registering for courses.

•	
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